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Dear Board of Game,

Please, vote in favor of Proposal 141. It makes no sense to hunt wolves in the molting and birthing season and reduces wolf numbers in
the park where people travel thousands of miles to see them.

If you are going to have wolf bating seasons, then that should be a seperate issue, not in conjunction with bear bating. You can stop the
bear bating, too., please.

Thank you,

Marcia Denison
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